



Parent Partner Meeting Minutes - 24th April 2018

Present: Miss Burton, Mrs Mooney, Sarah-Jane, April, Shelley, Vivian, Mrs Dickie, Shona

Apologies: Pauline, Barry, Erica

Action 1: P7 Prom

27th June £5 per child, theme Mexico. 6.30pm -7 parents 7-9pm disco, food buffet 7.30pm Set up hall from 5.30

Mugs- Order through Amanda Calder- Maggie to send names and awards to Shelley

Year book Maggie get quotes – give cost to Yasmin

Disco – Yasmin has booked disco

Photo booth – Shelley has booked to be paid on the night

Food Maggie to get list of food from the P7's pass to Parent partner group

Money toward P7 trip - £5 per child

Cake – Tempest P7 photo

Ties for High school to be placed in the mug- Maggie to check if Christine has ordered - School pays for the ties

Tablet Maggie to speak to Mrs Ross

Leavers assembly:

Certificates -School

Rookie rockstars concert 10May – fundraiser

Raffle teas/ coffee / home baking

Shona raffle letter

Guess the teacher child photo?

Ideas for selling at event – Rockstar type things?

Summer Disco 20th June 6-7 then 7.15 – 8.15

Crafts

Piñata?

Disco – Yasmin has booked

Games P7 to help organise give ideas

Next fundraising meeting Tuesday 12th June 6.30pm Finalise Summer Disco and Prom

Action point 2: Developing young workforce week

5 parent volunteers so far

House Site manager may send someone over – different trades

Wednesday careers day

Friday inspirational speaker? Sarah-Jane / April will ask someone they know

April will speak to some trade workers she knows to see if they will come to school for this

Sarah-Jane nephew may be in touch to see if he can come in to school he is at West Lothian college studying access to biological sciences

Miss Burton suggested doing a dragons den type thing? To be done during school time winner present at assembly

April could come in and do some team work activities

P7 to have jobs in the playground from next year 3 types of job, security/ playground games people on their own/ magical mediators – see blog for more details

Vivian can speak to her husband regarding Sky academy

Miss Burton will email out regarding developing young workforce week, look at sending home info in school bag

Can we laminate info and cable tie to the school fence?
Cut off date to allow timetable to be set would be Friday 11th May
Sarah-Jane Contact the courier – see if they can come report on this week

AOCB:

Can we get a library sign on Main Street – April / Vivian will follow up
Moiria looking at book bug week
How can school be utilised by community out of school hours
Other activities that we can hold at the library
Can we track number of books taken out between now and 2020 show the library use has increased
New choices for school ties look into v neck school jumper
School clothes recycle materials – Sarah-Jane will look further into this possible new company for providing school clothes
Sarah Jane: Nursery P1 inductions can we have a parent partners info to hand out. Sarah-Jane looking to pull something together
Can a member of parent partners group attend to give short talk?

General parent partners meeting: Tuesday 29th May Set dates for next school year how we want this group